
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

ALBA-TCP SUPPORTS THE RIGHT OF THE BOLIVIAN PEOPLE TO 
DECIDE THEIR FUTURE IN PEACE AND DEMOCRACY 

 
The Bolivarian Alliance for the Peoples of Our America – Peoples' Trade Treaty 
(ALBA-TCP) calls for respect for the institutional framework, social peace and 
sovereignty of the Plurinational State of Bolivia. 
 
We reaffirm that the Bolivian people, with its historic anti-colonial, indigenous 
and popular spirit, has the inalienable right to build its own future with dignity, 
justice and participation. 
 
In the face of the current complex situation, we call for constitutional solutions 
that guarantee fundamental rights: the right to vote, freedom of movement, 
health, work and life. All differences must be addressed through dialogue and 
the strengthening of the Rule of Law. 
 
We urge all political and social actors to avoid confrontation and prioritize 
peaceful coexistence. Unity, mutual respect and popular participation are the 
basis of any democratic solution. 
 
We recognize the efforts of the Bolivian government to preserve stability and 
defend the plurinational nature of the State, an expression of its rich cultural and 
political diversity. 
 
From ALBA-TCP, we reiterate our support for the constitutional order and the 
sovereign right of the Bolivian people to solve their challenges in freedom and 
with full self-determination. 

Caracas, June 9, 2025 


